
Special Joint Committee on Coronavirus Response: 
 
I understand that you are collecting information and recommendations regarding “essential 
services.”  The Oregon Landscape Contractors Association has shared the following information with the 
Governor’s Office.  In addition to Palm Springs, Los Angeles and other cities have included specific 
references to landscaping in their Shelter at Home orders.  We would be happy to answer any questions 
you may have. 
 
Bill Cross & Niki Terzieff 
 
https://www.palmspringsca.gov/home/showdocument?id=72700 

 
 
Also attached is the NALP statement supporting Landscaping as an  essential service: 
https://www.landscapeprofessionals.org/images/LP/Virus/Documents/Landscape_Essential_Services_L
etter_3_17_20.pdf 

 
 
 

 

https://www.palmspringsca.gov/home/showdocument?id=72700
https://www.palmspringsca.gov/home/showdocument?id=72700
https://www.landscapeprofessionals.org/images/LP/Virus/Documents/Landscape_Essential_Services_Letter_3_17_20.pdf
https://www.landscapeprofessionals.org/images/LP/Virus/Documents/Landscape_Essential_Services_Letter_3_17_20.pdf
https://www.landscapeprofessionals.org/images/LP/Virus/Documents/Landscape_Essential_Services_Letter_3_17_20.pdf
https://www.landscapeprofessionals.org/images/LP/Virus/Documents/Landscape_Essential_Services_Letter_3_17_20.pdf

